
 

 

    SMSC 

SMSC stands for spiritual, moral, social and cultural development. All schools in England must show 

how well their pupils develop in SMSC. Pupils' spiritual, moral, social and cultural development 

ensures that they are prepared to be reflective about and responsible for their actions as good citizens.  

Through ensuring pupils’ SMSC development, we also demonstrate that we are actively promoting 

fundamental British values.  

British values are:  

 democracy  

 the rule of law  

 individual liberty 

 mutual respect for and tolerance of those with different faiths and beliefs and for those without 

faith. 

 

Weekly Attendance and Minutes Late     

 

  

  

  

Year Group Class Attendance % Minutes Late 

R Ash 90.00% 60 

R Oak 87.93% 227 

1 Cherry 93.04% 386 

1 Elm 88.64% 135 

2 Fir 94.00% 220 

2 Yew 92.08% 186 

3 Cedar 98.40%   161 

3 Hazel 93.08% 128 

4 Chestnut 97.14% 51 

4 Holly 90.36% 121 

5 Maple 96.09% 207 

5 Sycamore 98.42%  86 

6 Birch 87.83%  62 

6 Willow 90.00% 284 

Whole School 91.30%  2314 

 

A weekly newsletter to share the news of Pinehurst Primary School 

 

‘It is health that is real wealth and not 

pieces of gold and silver.’   Mahatma 

Gandhi 

15
th

 November 2019 

 

We are joining in with Nursery Rhyme week 

next week.  Please join in at home too.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Today we have raised money for BBC Children in Need. 

We held our own Spotacular non uniform day, a Get Together for Parents and Carers and a 

Pudsey Colouring Competition.   

Look out for the Grand Total raised next week.  

 

 

Christmas Dates So Far …. 

11.12.19 Christmas Lunch 

13.12.19 Christmas Jumper Day 

17.12.19 Years 1-6 Carol Services 

18.12.19 EYFS Reception Nativity 

19.12.19 Party Day 

Don’t Forget   

  Next week        

Monday 18
th
 November  

   

SCHOOL ADMISSIONS 

Calling all Nursery parents and Carers.  

Attending our Nursery does not 

automatically enrol you in Reception.   

Closing date Wednesday 15th January 2020 

 

Anti- Bullying Week 

Change Starts With Us  

Small change. Big difference. 

Whether it is verbal, physical, online or in-person, bullying has 

a significant impact on a child’s life well in to adulthood. By 

making small, simple changes, we can break this cycle and 

create a safe environment for everyone. Because together, we 

can challenge bullying. Change starts with a conversation. It 

starts with checking in. It starts with work together. 

Change starts here.  Change starts now. Change starts with us. 

We celebrated our differences on Tuesday by joining in with 

Odd Socks day 2019.   

               

Reception Fun with Phonics Parent Session 

Thursday 21
st
 November 

9.00-9.30am Lower Hall  


